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July 9, 2019 Patrick Welsh 
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Sent By Electronic Mail, Courier and RESS Electronic Filing 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

EB-2017-0108: Application for certificates of public convenience and necessity for 
Norfolk County, the County of Elgin, and the County of Middlesex 

Re: Technical Conference of August 12, 2019 

In Procedural Order No. 9 dated June 17, 2019, the Ontario Energy Board (the “OEB”) 
scheduled a technical conference to be held on August 12, 2019.  Unfortunately, key 
members of EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership’s (“ENGLP”) mapping team are not 
available the week of August 12. 

In order to have the most efficient and productive technical conference possible, ENGLP 
respectfully requests the OEB’s indulgence to reschedule the technical conference to the 
week of August 19 or to a later date suitable to the OEB.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Yours very truly, 
 
 
 
Patrick G. Welsh 
 
 
PW:vs  

c (email only): Patrick McMahon, Union Gas Limited 
 Myriam Seers, Torys LLP 
 Dana Bissoondatt/Penny Garnsworthy/Vince Cooney, EPCOR 
 Azalyn Manzano/Ritch Murray/Richard Lanni, Ontario Energy Board 
 Scott Lewis, OM Limited Partnership 

Richard King, Osler, Hoskin & Harcourt LLP 
 


